Somewhere over the rainbow..

There will be an end to the lockdown
sometime, but until then most people are
doing their best to #Stayhome #SavetheNHS
and #Savelives.

And to remind us all of the work that the
emergency services, but particularly those working
in the NHS are doing, some children have drawn
rainbows and put them in their windows.

Here is a selection of those we have seen:


https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2020/04/somewhere-over-the-rainbow/
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NEW LOOK on Princes Street Photo: Martin P. McAdam
www.martinmcadam.com
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Dear Neighbours

We want you to know we are here to help in
any way we can. Call us on 0131 556 4444 or
simply ring our bell.

Atlas House

Ajaz and Meryam




